
GO SUPERSTARS!!! 

Welcome back Superstar second graders! We're happy to 

begin a new school year. Here is a list of suggested items that 

we would like your child to bring to ensure a smooth start to 

the year. 

*One pencil box to fit all your supplies 

*Three sharpened pencils and erasers 

*Scissors 

*Glue sticks 

*Box of Crayons 

*Colored pencils 

*2 Black whiteboard markers 

*Whiteboard eraser 

*Donations of copy paper would be appreciated 

We will be providing your child with a homework folder. 

Please do not send any additional folder or binder. In 

addition, students may bring a water bottle to school daily. 

Please water only. Homework will begin on the third week 

of school. 

The second grade teachers are looking forward to an exciting 

year and want to thank all parents in advance for all your 

help and support. 

Thank you, 

The Second Grade Team 


